
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. SR-BOX-2019-19  

From:  Tyler Raimo, Assistant Director, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 

Date:  April 29, 2020 

Re: Meeting with a Representative of the Securities Industry and Financial Markets 
Association (“SIFMA”) 

 

On April 29, 2020, Tyler Raimo of the SEC participated in a meeting with Joe Corcoran of 
SIFMA.  File No. SR-BOX-2019-19 was discussed, among other things. 

 


